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Maintenance staff has been busy assisting with the decorating for Homecoming 
activities, also preventive maintenance on the heating systems, cleaning strainers, 
replacing air filters. Groundskeepers have been painting Napi football field, also 
winterizing sprinkler systems, blowing out water sprinkler systems with air to prevent 
freezing and remove all pumps/tanks. Responded to 92 work orders, all repairs or 
service calls.

BHS:
Replace (1) more new water booster pump, total of (3), retrofit from old to new 
piping.

BMS:
Haul in new storage shed with roll-up door and rot resistant floor, used to store 
trash. Install new door fob reader for the kitchen door.

BES:
Install new door fob reader for Parent Community Outreach Program, also 
repair/replace 2” heat supply line which has been leaking under the school. 

Bus Garage:
Run new power supply for new underground fuel storage tank monitoring system.    

NAPI:
Install (2) new boiler pumps, retrofit from old to new piping.

BABB:
Repair areas of asphalt roof leaking.


